
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
I am so excited to welcome your child into first grade. I am ready to watch 

them grow and learn throughout this year. Below I have my classroom rules that I 
expect to be followed. I have also listed the consequences for not following the rules. 
Please read the information carefully with your child as these rules are designed to 
ensure your child has a safe and positive environment. After reading the information, I 
will need the form signed by you and the child and returned back to school.  
 

Classroom Rules: 
1. I will ​FOLLOW​ directions the first time.  
2. I will ​LISTEN​ ​when Ms. Ashley or a friend is speaking.  
3. I will ​RESPECT​ ​others.  
4. I will ​ALWAYS​ ​raise my hand before answering a question.  
5. I will ​SIT​ ​in the seat assigned to me.  

 
Technology Rules:  

1. I will only enter the computer center when Ms. Ashley gives me permission.  
2. I will only access the apps Ms. Ashley has placed on the home screen.  
3. I will stay in the computer center while using the computer/IPad.  
4. I will not throw or hit the computer/IPad. 
5. I will plug up my device so that it may be charged for the next friend to use.  

Rules are subject to change throughout the year according to needs of the classroom. Parents and students will always be notified if a change 
is to occur.   



 
Internet Rules: 

1. I will only access the website Ms. Ashley gives to me.  
2. I will never give out any personal information.  
3. I will never click on something I am confused about.  
4. I will not talk to any strangers online.  
5. I will ​NOT ​cyberbully. 

 
Consequences for Breaking Classroom and Technology Rules:  
1st Offense: ​Warning  
2nd Offense: ​No recess 
3rd Offense: ​Note or phone call to parent/guardian  
4th Offense: ​Meeting with parent/guardian and a meeting with the principal  
 
Consequences for Breaking Internet Rules: 
1st Offense: ​Warning  
2nd Offense: ​Loss of technology privileges for a week  
3rd Offense: ​Meeting with parent/guardian and a meeting with the principal  
 

Ms. Ashley has a ​ZERO​ tolerance policy for plagiarism. ​Plagiarism​ is copying or 
using another friends work and claiming it as your own. Plagiarism is considered 
cheating. Ms. Ashley wants to see your own work and your own ideas!  
 

Copyright​ and ​fair use laws​ are important to understand, so that you give credit 
for work that is not your own. Always ask for permission before using someone’s 
creations.  

Rules are subject to change throughout the year according to needs of the classroom. Parents and students will always be notified if a change 
is to occur.   



PLEASE CAREFULLY READ THE INFORMATION ABOVE. ​Parents, if you or your 
child have any questions about the information above, please feel free to contact me. 
You can also visit my website for more information. I want my classroom to be 
positive and safe for every child.  

 
If you have read the information above and 
understand the rules and consequences, please 
sign below and return it to school. Thank you. 
eam 
 
 
 
 

 
Parent/Guardian Signature  
 
 
 
 

 
Student Thumbprint/Stamp 
 
Rules are subject to change throughout the year according to needs of the classroom. Parents and students will always be notified if a change 
is to occur.   


